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Environment Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Environment Select Committee was held on Monday, 11th February, 
2008. 
 
Present:   Cllr Mrs Maureen Rigg (Chairman), Cllr Dick Cains, Cllr Andrew Larkin, Cllr Roy Rix, Cllr Michael 
Smith, Cllr Mick Stoker, Cllr Steve Walmsley, Cllr Mick Womphrey and Cllr Bill Woodhead. 
 
Officers:  J McCann - Head of Direct Services, S Daniels - Business and Performance Manager, R Bradley - 
Care For Your Area Service Manager, B Brown - Departmental Link Officer (DNS); P K Bell, J Trainer (LD). 
 
 
Also in attendance:   No other person was in attendance. 
 
Apologies:   None. 
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Declarations of Interest 
 
No interests were declared. 
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Minutes 
 
The minutes of the meeting held on 19th November 2007 were signed by the 
Chairman as a correct record. 
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Minutes 
 
The minutes of the meeting held on 19th December 2007 were signed by the 
Chairman as a correct record. 
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Draft minutes of the meeting held on 14th January 2008. 
 
Consideration was given to the content of the draft minutes of the meeting held 
on 14th January 2008. 
 
CONCLUDED that the minutes of the meeting held on 14th January 2008 be 
forwarded to Council for consideration. 
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Review of Waste Management and Recycling:- 
 
As part of the Review of Waste Management and Recycling R Bradley (Care 
For Your Area Service Manager) and Jamie McCann presented Members with 
the Waste Collection and Disposal Options. The document included:- 
 
1. Policy Options 
2. Cost Implications Capital Investment 
3. Cost Implications Ongoing Revenue 
4. Operational and Service Delivery Considerations 
5. Public Opinion 
6. Estimated Impact on Targets 
7. Carbon Impact 
 
Members were then given the opportunity to ask questions and make comments 
on the Waste Collection and Disposal Options. 
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S Daniels (Business and Performance Manager) outlined the current 
performance indicators and the proposed new National Indicators for Waste 
Management and Recycling. The Government set targets and implications of 
not achieving such were also presented. Members noted that the new indicator 
set was at the consultation stage and the final definitions and targets were 
subject to confirmation. 
 
B Brown (DNS Link Officer) then presented Members with a progress report on 
the "Start Talking Rubbish" Questionnaire responses. There had been an 
encouraging response to the campaign to gather information on public opinion 
to inform the waste management review. A further report would be presented to 
Members at a future meeting. 
 
 
CONCLUDED that the evidence received from R Bradley, J McCann and S 
Daniels be noted. 
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Work Programme:- 
 
The Scrutiny Officer presented Members with the Scope and an updated Project 
Plan for the Review of Waste Management and Recycling. 
 
Members were requested to forward any ideas for future review topics to the 
Scrutiny Officer.   
 

 
 

  


